Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 7:30 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Dee State Com Battery (Work Plan, 2RP-3134, 2-14-2017)
Mike,

Sorry, use the following.

Lat: 32.61282
Long: 104.54696
Thank you.

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division Office

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

éeng resources

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 3:58 PM

To: Bob Asher

Subject: RE: Dee State Com Battery (Work Plan, 2RP-3134, 2-14-2017)

**External email. Use caution.**
RE: 2RP-3134

Bob,

The attached Google Earth image is what comes up using the Lat/Long provided on the C-141. Would you please
recheck? The site diagram in the work plan doesn’t match what | see here.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Bob Asher [mailto:Bob Asher@eogresources.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 8:58 AM




To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Dee State Com Battery (Work Plan, 2RP-3134, 2-14-2017)

Attached is the work plan for the Dee State Com Battery, please contact me if there are questions.

Thank you.

Robert C. “Bob” Asher

Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division Office

105 S. 4™ Street

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-4217 (Office)

575-365-4021 (Cell)

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

éeay resources



